
 

 

 

Campbelltown City Council and Landcom executed a VPA for Macarthur Gardens North 
on 11 September 2024.  
 
A minor error was discovered that needed that to be rectified. Accordingly a Deed of 
Rectification was prepared (attached). 
 
In accordance with Clause 206 of the Regulation, a copy of the attached Deed is 
included with the  VPA on the planning portal. 
 

 
 
 
 


